
Hello Learning Groups E to H! 

We have updated the gradual entry schedule for our kindergarten students.  Thank you for your 

patience during this process.  Our new Kindergarten students will be attending in the mornings or the 

afternoons for the week of September 14.   

On Friday, September 18, the kindergarten teachers will schedule the students into their permanent 

class and give parents times for Monday September 21 and Tuesday September 22.  Students will then 

begin full days on Wednesday September 23.   

It is recommended that students bring a water bottle and a snack when they come to school. 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Group E: Monday Sept 14 8:45 – 11:15am 

  Tuesday Sept 15 8:45 – 11:15am 

  Wednesday Sept 16 11:45 – 2:15pm 

  Thursday Sept 17 11:45 – 2:15pm 

  Friday Sept 18  11:45 – 2:15pm 

Group F: Monday Sept 14 8:45 – 11:15am 

  Tuesday Sept 15 8:45 – 11:15am 

  Wednesday Sept 16 11:45 – 2:15pm 

  Thursday Sept 17 8:45 – 11:15am 

  Friday Sept 18  8:45 – 11:15am 

Group G: Monday Sept 14 11:45 – 2:15pm 

  Tuesday Sept 15 11:45 – 2:15pm 

  Wednesday Sept 16 8:45 – 11:15am 

  Thursday Sept 17 11:45 – 2:15pm 

  Friday Sept 18  11:45 – 2:15pm 

Group H: Monday Sept 14 11:45 – 2:15pm 

  Tuesday Sept 15 11:45 – 2:15pm 

  Wednesday Sept 16 8:45 – 11:15am 

  Thursday Sept 17 8:45 – 11:15am 

  Friday Sept 18  8:45 – 11:15am 


